
OoSyak Gee Lu Society
January 9, 2005 Installation Meeting

Hee Hing Restaurant

Call to Order 
Harold Hu started the meeting  at 11:25 a.m. Sixteen Officers and Directors were 

present (Edith, Alvin, Connie, Wah Chock, Christine, Donna, Edmund, Ellen, Kenneth, Wah 
Jip, Harold, Gertrude,  Mildred, Daryl, Margaret, & Raymond) Judge Herbert Shimabukuro 
and his wife Lillain were also present.  Forty members of the General Membership 
attended.

Installation of Officers and Directors
Harold Hu then introduced Judge Shimabukuro and all Officers and Directors. 

Judge Shimabukuro installed the New Officers and Directors. 
President Edith Won, 1st VP Kenneth Chang, 2nd VP Gertrude Yee, Treasurer Daryl Hu, 
English Secretary Connie Mark, Chinese Secretary Wah Chock Chang, Directors Christine 
Chang, Donna Chang, Edmund Chang, Ellen Chang, Wah Jip Chang, Harold Hu, 
Raymond Young, Mildred Ai-Chang, Alvin Chang, & Margaret Chang. (Past President, 
Maile Chang was unable to attend.)

Photo Session
Jamie Chang took pictures of the different groups.

Announcements
1. Presentation by Basilio Chen at the January 23, 2005 BOD meeting.
2.  Night in Chinatown Parade on January 29, 2005. Sign up sheet was provided.

President’s Message
President Edith Won gave her President’s message, which talked about the 

accomplishments of the Board.

Invocation & Adjournment
Meeting was adjourned at 11:40 am. 
Before lunch was served, Alvin Chang gave the invocation.

1st Quarterly Board Meeting will be held on Sunday, January 23, 2005 at King’s Inn 
Restaurant, 2110 N. King St. at Gulick.

Submitted by:

Connie Mark
English Secretary


